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PRESS RELEASE- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
Despite many efforts being made to promote responsible recycling, we have seen a 
continuous increase in our contamination rate; practically all our recycling is going to a 
landfill due to contamination. With this information and the current contract coming to 
an end this year, we began looking into alternate recycling plans so the efforts of the 
responsible recyclers would not go in vain.  

It became evident that the most economical solution at this time would be to utilize the 
Calcasieu Parish Solid Waste Convenience Center (2915 Post Oak Rd, Sulphur, LA 
70663). This is a manned, centrally located recycling center available to residents of 
Calcasieu Parish with a valid Driver’s License.  

As of June 30th, 2019, Our Garbage and Recycling contracts with Republic Services will 
come to an end. Republic Service will remove their recycling bins from their designated 
locations, and those bins will not be replaced. At that time, recyclers who utilize those 
bins may bring their items to the Solid Waste Convenience Center, which you can find 
more information on here: https://www.cppj.net/services/engineering-and-public-
works/residential-solid-waste-convenience-centers 
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